
 

 

 

 

Dear parent/guardian, 
 
As part of the Peterborough Music Hub city-wide singing strategy, Peterborough Sings! is delighted 
to offer students in Key Stage 2 the opportunity to participate, free of charge, in our gifted and 
talented singing day which will take place on Saturday 23rd October.  
 
The day has been devised to provide promising young singers the opportunity to work with award-
winning choral director William Prideaux and to rehearse and perform with gifted and talented 
young singers from across the city and beyond.   
 
Date:   Saturday 23rd October 
 
Time:   1.00pm – 5.00pm 
 
Venue:  All Saints’ Church, Park Road, Peterborough, PE1 2UL 
 
Children should have their lunch before they arrive, bring a water bottle with them, and a couple of 
snacks for breaks.  The children will be supervised by our team of Peterborough City Council 
registered chaperones who all have enhanced DBS clearance.  
 
The day will conclude with all the children performing in a short concert, which will begin at 5.00pm. 
Parents/guardians are invited to attend the concert which will take place at All Saints’ Church and 
the children will leave with their parents/guardians after the concert which will be at about 5.30pm. 
 
Places are limited so please do complete the online registration form at 
www.peterboroughsings.org.uk or scan the QR code below to confirm your child’s place.   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to give me a call on 01733 425194 or email 
jo.royle@peterboroughsings.org.uk 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 

 

 

Jo Royle (she, her, hers) 

Administrator, Peterborough Sings! 

Tel: 01733 425194 
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